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I support Senate bill 747 because I believe it is very important to protect our water. 

We know that water is life. And when small farmers have trouble with their water, 

then they will probably not be able to sustain their farms, or worse, they will keep 

farming and we will be eating food that is contaminated with chemicals. 

 

It’s time to regenerate our soil and fertilize it in the sustainable way. Thank you for 

supporting Senate bill 747. 


